Debby Herbert

Please choose the most thorough clean up method for the toxic plume at the old Occidental site on
the Hylebos waterway in the Port of Tacoma. This area is surrounded by thousands of residents and
putting people before profit is not asking too much. And the most safe method of clean up must be
done in consideration for the workers that will be doing the clean-up.

Tacoma and its residents deserve only the best. This city has long been the toxic dumping grounds
of the Northwest and it has to stop.

Thank you.

Debby Herbert
Tacoma resident



